

## 11th February 2013

## Dear Kent Ambassadors

Oasis would like to invite you to an informal meeting at Oasis Domestic Abuse Services, women's refuge project, on Wednesday 8th May 2013.

During the morning we will welcome you all to our organisation and give you a tour of the refuge building and explain the services we provide in house and in the community. As your visit is planned on a Wednesday morning we would like to invite you all to attend our extremely successful Support Group where there will be an opportunity to meet some of our clients. We will then offer an opportunity for you to discuss with us any further questions that you may have regarding services that are provided for survivors of domestic abuse.

The planned agenda from 10.30 until 12.30

- Welcome to the Organisation- coffee and a discussion with our CEO, Refuge Support Manager and support staff
- Virtual tour of our building and its services.
- Coffee with clients & ex clients that are willing to meet the Ambassadors at support group

Q&A

Yours faithfully

Belinda Rogers

On behalf of Oasis

